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Tr nsfﬂt’ing Lives gh Safe Water

Spring 2022 Newsletter.

Save These Dates!

Golt 4 Hope
Eagle Creek Golf Club
Pete Dye Designed Golf Course

Friday, May 6th, 2022
» Registration 8:00am
s Shotgun Start 9:00 am

Register at GolfdHope.us

FoH Participatory Picnic

« Saturday, August 27, 2022
At the home of Bill and Kathy Farrar
10409 Holiday Dr. Carmel, IN

Havana Nights
« Saturday, September 24th, 2022

Hues of Blue Gala
» Saturday, November 12th, 2022

For more information visit

fountainsothope.org

2022 Mission Trips

Tanzania -~ Young Life Medical Trip
June 18- July 2, 2022

Kenya - Purifiers & Safari
July 13-25, 2022

eSwantini/South Africa - Young Life
August 5-15, 2022

Zimbabwe - with Synergize

Purifiers, Safari, Victoria Falls
September 28th - October 9th
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Together we are making a difference

We are blown away by the love, generosity, and support Fountains

of Hope was shown through 2021. The giving of time, talents, and

treasures has truly made a difference in so many lives around the

world. Each of us did a part that God called us to and because of that,

we were able to have a wonderful year filled with love, laughter, and

most important of all, an impact on the lives of children and families
around the world.

Bill and the FoH Board would like to say thank you to all the
sponsors and guests that participated in our 2021 events. Thank you to
all our faithful sponsors and generous donors. We are praising God for
the generous hearts he has placed on our pathway.

FoH is thrilled to announce that we have already been to Zimbabwe
this year and, we have the pleasure of working with Young Life during

several of our upcoming 2022 trips. You're welcome to join us on a life

changing mission trip. Please visit fountainsofhope.org for more
information.

Welcome to the FoH Team Tara Stanton

FoH is thrilled to welcome Tara Stanton to the Fountains of Hope
team as our new Office Manager.

Tara states, "Bill and Kathy Farrar are such warm and welcoming
people. The more | got to know them the more | realized they are
the kind of people | want to surround myself with. As | learned
about Bill and Kathy's heart and passion to help provide safe water,
food, and education for children and families around the world, the
more | wanted to be involved. | feel so blessed to be a part of this
mission and calling God has placed on their lives. I'm excited to
share memories with them as well as all of you! We are so grateful

for all the prayers, time, and talents that have been poured into
FoH thus far. Please contact me at tara@fountainsothope.org."




Did you know a child dies every 45 seconds from waterborn disease?

The pandemic has changed our lives the past few years but one
thing has not changed. The heart of mankind desires to share love
and support for the developing countries around the world. Due to
your love, prayers, and support, we are happy to announce that
FoH has been to 17 countries and installed 250+ purifier systems
around the world in the past 13 vears. It's amazing to think that
just one two-tank Fountains of Hope water purification system can
treat up to 3,600 gallons per hour and serve 500-1000 people safe
drinking water each and every day! It's a portable miniature water
treatment facility for a school/orphanage.

"For | will pour water on the thirsty land, and streams on the dry ground; | will pour out my Spirit on your offspring,
and my blessing on your descendants." Isaiah 44:3

A T T P S— T o 3 = i T L m i) ek
b8 v & eyt

£ i ; Y e R
; e . - e T

As traveling had been made more difficult through the Covid-19 pandemic, Bill and the FoH board are
determined to continue to find ways to bless the developing countries around the world. In 2020 FoH started
teeding and educating children as additional ways to give support to these countries. FoH now offers ways for

you to help provide safe water, food, and education. We have also scheduled four trips to Africa this year that
you are welcome to join.

Beautiful children and their families need our help around the world. First, we ask that you pray for our
incredible and exciting journeys ahead. Next we ask, if you are not already a regular donor, please consider
joining as a "Hope Gives Regular Monthly Donor.” The chart provides multiple levels of giving. Thank you so
much for all you are doing to partner with FoH as we all participate in God's work and help his people.
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Please visit FountainsofHope.org for more information on monthly giving opportunities.
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